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Thank you for your work on this bill. No one wants to be hit by the costs to address the crisis of climate change but
do drag our feet now will only increase those costs and reduce the likelihood of a successful outcome. For our
children, our state, our planet, and for all mankind, please support this bill. Thank you.
John Schwartz
The Dalles, Or.
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